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Mike Herbert 

Hello Everyone, looks like the dog days of summer have finally arrived. Itôs get-

ting hot and also busy with activities for the club. Our Activities Director, Randy 

Glen has been very busy lining up things for us to do. There were a couple of sig-

nificant events in July that members participated in.  

We had several members make the trip to Springfield, Illinois to visit the Lincoln 

Museum on Sat. July 20 th . According to the members that made the trip it is 

something everyone needs to see. Maybe we can schedule another cruise up to 

the museum in the near future.  

On Sunday July 28 th  we attended the Fords Unlimited Car Show at JS McDonnell 

Park in St. Ann. It was a great day for a show with temps in the low 80ôs. This 

was quite a switch from previous years when you couldnôt catch your breath due 

to the heat and humidity. We had an excellent turnout for the show with 31 

members registering. With the amount of members participating our club took 

home the club participation award again this year. We donated the monetary 

award back to Toys for Tots which is Fords Unlimitedôs charity. 

The month of August is full of activities along with September and October. Check 

the club calendar section of the website for all of the upcoming activities for the 

rest of 2013.  

One thing I would like to mention is the 2 nd  Annual MCSTL Club Picnic that is 

coming up on Sunday Sept. 22 nd  at George Winter Park in Fenton. The club will 

provide the meat and buns like last year but weôll need you to bring some addi-

tional dishes and your own beverages. More information will be forth coming in 

the next couple of weeks on the picnic. Please mark the date and try to partici-

pate if at all possible.  

                                   Till next monthé..Keep the Tradition Alive, 

 

                                         Mike Herbert ï President MCSTL  
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ñNews From The Stableò 

Sullivan Police Displays 

 

I had an idea for the newsletter. This would be similar to  the Post -Dispatch  which highlights a  photo submitted 
by a reader  in the Travel section every weekend. Only for our newsletter, a member could submit a photo 
taken  where our t -shirt/ball cap/flag or other logo item is shown. This photo could be taken at an event or on 
vacation. The member could write a short paragraph to accompany the image, perhaps describing the event or 
the location. I think this could possibly allow for some creativity as well.  

Dorothy Hepler submitted an idea that I think is great. If the members like this idea and 

wish to participate, I will create a special section to accommodate members and their cars. 


